Invitation to debate, discussion, solidarity: The new IARF Forum, named Ibadat Khana*.

*Before you go to the Forums, please click first on the
homepage header for an explanation of the Forum's

Dear member or friend of IARF name.

At last, our century-old association, burdened since 2006 with various difficulties, is in a position to offer a service
to her membership. Thank you for your patience in enduring such a long time receiving only the quarterly

newsletter, and perhaps feeling rather out of touch.

We may not presently be able to hold many real-world seminars, but our website now features Forums for

discussion. Access is from the homepage menu. We hope it will be a webspace that you will visit frequently.

Registration takes only a minute, and you are free to express there (standard netiquette please) your thoughts &
opinions on inter-religious questions and particular cases of faith-based prejudice. You might consider how to offer

solidarity to victims, and perhaps even how to start a small online campaign that reaches out to them.

You may start any topic you wish, and even request the opening of a new forum in another language, or to
deal with a subject that is urgent to you.

You may also wish to comment on our activities through quick forum links on the new homepage.

Welcome, therefore. Your contribution is valued. Only we can make our own community...

“And if you are not satisfied with me, or have no faith in me, then you can with complete freedom go to the other side”. ~ Imam Ali
(Al ibn Ab1 Talib [asws], cousin of the Prophet), Letter 61 (Letters from Nahjul Balaagh)

Problems cannot be solved at the same level of awareness that created them ~ Albert Einstein



